
Dear Editor, 

 

Thanks for your invitation. It I my honor to have contributions in your journal. So, I accept 

your invitation. 

 

Please open the attachment for my curriculum vitae. 

 

Kind regards;  
Hossein Negahban, Associate Professor of Physiotherapy, 

School of Paramedical Sciences, Mashhad University of Medical Sciences, Mashhad, Iran 
Google Scholar: http://scholar.google.com/citations?user=axb6XgMAAAAJ&hl=en 

Research Gate: https://www.researchgate.net/profile/Hossein_Negahban 

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/profile/view?id=106815951 

 

 

On Saturday, September 26, 2015 9:16 AM, Novel Physiotherapies <editor.jnp@omicsinc.com> wrote: 
 

Dear Dr.Hossein Negahban  , 
Greetings from Journal of Novel physiotherapy 
Hope you are doing well 
Thank you for your immense support towards the success of our Journal of Novel 
Physiotherapy 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts who are serving the 
prestigious role as an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
In order to increase the Journal visibility in the scientific community, we are hereby 

“Reforming the Editorial Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance 

and confirmation mail to be a part of honourable Editorial Board. 
  
We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 
  
Looking for long lasting scientific relationship. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Regards, 
Malvina Prince 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Novel Physiotherapies 

OMICS International 

731 Gull Ave, Foster City 

CA 94404, USA 

Tel: +1-650-618-9889 
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